From: Thomas Soccio
Sent: Wednesday, 21 September 2022 2:00 PM
To: Susan Stannard <Susan.Stannard@wsc.nsw.gov.au>; Michael Park <Michael.Park@wsc.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Katrina Zantiotis-Linton >; Ben Muller

>
Subject: Submissions to the Regional Plan - Implied dwelling numbers for Wingecarribee

External Email:This email was sent from outside the organisation, please be cautious with links and attachments in the email.

Hi Susan and Michael,

Thanks for the discussion today. To confirm, the Department have received several submissions relating to the
implied dwelling number for Wingecarribee. The implied dwelling figure for Wingecarribee in the draft Regional Plan
2041 incorrectly included 13,000 new homes, instead of 9,544 by 2041. This error will be updated in the final plan.

I note | have advised that we will put a comment in regarding the population projections being drawn from those
released in 2022, and that they are subject to change over time. This will be supported by a link to DPEs website for
population projections.

Kind Regards,

Thomas Soccio

Manager, Local and Regional Planning — Southern Region

Planning and Land Use Strategy | Department of Planning and Environment
I | . -

84 Crown Street, Wollongong

www.dpie.nsw.gov.au
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The Department of Planning and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the traditional custodians of

the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking

to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economicall
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